
The Dean’s Message

We certainly had an exciting March at the Business School, as our faculty, 
grads, and students achieved multiple successes. Many of our current students 
participated and won several competitions held throughout the GTA. And news of 
our graduate’s post-Humber success comes in on a regular basis. Although the 
school year is coming to a close, our faculty and students have no intention of 
slowing down. Read more > 

Be sure to share your successes in the Dean’s Newsletter. For submissions, visit 
business.humber.ca/content-submission and choose “The Dean’s Newsletter”.

*This is an interactive pdf
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Humber Staff Member is Empowering Her Community

Our very own Sunjukta Das was featured in a New Canadian Media article titled, “Changing 
Ontario: South Asian Women Step Up to Empower the Community.” 

Read more >

Part-Time Paralegal Instructor  
Receives Law Society Paralegal Award

Harry D. Fine, a retired Paralegal Education 

diploma teacher, was awarded the William J. 

Simpson Distinguished Paralegal Award. 

Read more >

Paralegal Students Excel at 2018 
Osgoode Cup Mooting Competition

Students from the Paralegal Studies degree 
program had incredible success at the 2018 
Osgoode Cup Mooting Competition on March 
3rd and 4th. 

Read more >

Marketing Students Win  
Bronze Medal in Big Data 
Hackathon Competition

On March 15th, Marketing Degree 
students Adam Berg, Danielle Tellier, and 
Nicole Teixeira won third place in the Big 
Data Hackathon 2018 Competition at  
Ryerson University.

Read more >
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Students Learn About a Career in 
Fashion at Night Owl Event

On Wednesday March 14th, 2018, the fashion-
focused Night Owl Networking event was 
hosted by The Business School Placement 
Centre at the Lakeshore Campus. 

Read more >

Legal Networking Week a Hit with 
Students and Employers

The Placement Centre hosted their annual 
Business School Legal Networking Week 
featuring networking events for Paralegal 
Diploma, Degree, Postgraduate, and  
Law Clerk Diploma students.

Read more >

AMM Students Get a Glimpse of 
What It’s Like to Work at Twitter

On March 15th our Advertising Media 
Management students visited Twitter’s Toronto 
office. The objective of the visit was for 
students to get a feel for what it’s like to work 
for a tech company.  

Read more >

March 2018

International Development Students 
Participate in a Research Roundtable

Ten students from the Bachelor of International 

Development program participated in a 

Research Roundtable on March 22, 2018.

Read more >

Public Administration Postgrad Students Meet Mayor John Tory

David Hutcheon, Adjunct Professor in the Public Administration Program arranged for his students 
to see City Council’s Executive Committee meeting and meet Mayor John Tory. 

Read more >
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Humber Students Win Grand Prize at World Wildlife Fund’s Designing Change 
for a Living Planet Competition

International Development undergraduate Graham Budgeon, along with 5 other Humber students, 
won the World Wildlife Fund’s Designing Change for a Living Planet Competition! While teams from 
15 Ontario Universities and Colleges participated, the team from Humber took home the grand prize.

Read more >

Humber Hosts Accounting  
Case Competition

Humber Business School students were 
selected during the Fall term to participate in 
a unique capstone course this Winter 2018 
to prepare for the annual Ontario Colleges 
Accounting Case Competition.

Read more >

Business School Faculty Members Receive Distinguished 
Faculty Award

The Business School awarded Suzanne Ross and Jeff Short the 
2016-17 Distinguished Faculty Award at The Business School 
awards ceremony that took place on February 21st, 2018. 

Read more >

Insurance Management Program Hosts Successful 
Career Day

On February 28, 2018, Humber College welcomed Trevor Buttrum, 

Manager of the Career Connections department from the Insurance 

Institute of Canada, and five industry thought leaders to speak with 

students from the Insurance Management Program. 

Read more >
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International Business  
and Marketing Degree Job  
Market Panel

On Wednesday March 7th, 2018, a Job 
Market Panel event was hosted by the 
International Business and Marketing 
degree programs, in collaboration with 
The Business School Placement Centre 
at the Lakeshore Campus. 

Read more >

Fashion Management Students Treated to VIP Visit to Panalpina

The fourth-year Fashion Management students were treated to a VIP visit to Panalpina, one of the world’s leading freight forwarders for luxury fashion. 

Read more >

International Development Post-grad Coordinator Selected to be on 
CCIC’s Steering Committee

Susan MacGregor, a professor and coordinator for the International Development graduate 
program, has been selected to join a Canada-wide steering committee run by the Canadian 
Council for International Cooperation. This committee will develop policy recommendations 
around the prevention and management of sexual misconduct in the International 
Development and Humanitarian aid sections. 

Read more >

Paralegal PC Awarded People’s 
Choice Award for Judging at  
Osgoode Cup

Bernie Aron, the Program Coordinator for  
the Paralegal Degree Program, received  
the People’s Choice Award for judging the 
Osgoode Cup Mooting Competition. 

Read more >

Student Employment Success 
Stories - Paralegal Education 
Diploma

Congratulations to Sheena Brown, Christine 
Kebalo, Yuliya Lappo and Stephanie Alves, 
four Paralegal Education Diploma students 
and grads who have secured wonderful 
opportunities post graduation. 

Read more >
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Placement Centre Hosts Leadership 
in Business Panel

On Tuesday March 6th, 2018, a Leadership 
in Business Panel and Networking event was 
hosted by The Business School Placement 
Centre in collaboration with the Finance 
Student Association at the Lakeshore 
Campus. 

Read more >

Pinnacle Cosmetics Executive Speaks to Cosmetics Management Students

Our Cosmetic Management students were pleased to welcome guest speaker Marta Etynkowski 
to their Ethics & Sustainability class. Marta is a Senior Cosmetics Executive for Pinnacle 
Cosmetics, a private label cosmetics company located right here in Toronto. 

Read more >

VEB Program Completes Two Web Projects for Thrilled Clients

Humber Students working for the Voucher for E-Business Program recently completed two web-
design projects for Tree of Life and GAD Technologies. 

Read more >

Business Professors Present at IMC University

Two business school professors, Ionela Bacain and Fabian Marks, attended International Masters Week at IMC University in Krems, Austria. 

Read more >
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